
HENNOCK PARISH COUNCIL  
SERVING CHUDLEIGH KNIGHTON, HENNOCK AND TEIGN VILLAGE 

NEWS JUNE 2024 
 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 

Date Meeting 
Tuesday 9th July 
2024 at 7.30pm 

Full Parish Council Meeting 
Chudleigh Knighton Village Hall 

Tuesday 23rd July 
2024 at 7.30pm 

Planning Committee Meeting 
Chudleigh Knighton Village Hall 

The agendas for these meetings will be posted on 
the Parish Council’s website and noiceboards. 
 

6TH JUNE 1944 – 2024 
80TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE D-DAY LANDINGS 

 

 
 

Cllr. Graham Tully the Chairman and Cllr. Phil 
Baker the Vice Chairman of Hennock Parish 
Council lit the lamp and said the following words: 
   
“We light this lamp to commemorate the ultimate 
sacrifice made by brave men and women across 
the globe. The light from its flame will represent 
the ‘light of peace’ that emerged from the 
darkness of war.” 
 
Over 60 members of the community joined in the 
short service which was conducted by Rev. Alex 
Sharp and organised by Arthur Bray, 
Churchwarden of St Paul’s Church. 
 

 
TEIGN VILLAGE PLAY PARK 

Some of the play equipment at Teign Village is 
quite old now and may need to be replaced or 
refurbished.  Hennock Parish Council has formed 
a project group to consider what improvements to 
make.  For example, we have just purchased new 
seats for the swings.  Look out for questionnaires 
at local events and via our website and Facebook 
Page. 

DRAGONFLY WALK 

 
 
 

NEW SEE SAW IN CHUDLEIGH KNIGHTON 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A new See Saw has been installed at Chudleigh 
Knighton Play Park as we were unable to repair 
the original one as the parts have been 
discontinued; this has been funded by CIL 
monies. 


